Meraki, Inc.

660 Alabama St.

San Franclsco, CA 94110
T 415.632.5800

meraxi

DECLARATION LETTER
Date: 09,13.2011
FCC ID: UDX-60018010
To whom it may concern:

We, Meraki Inc., declare that the device does not have “Ad Hoc on non-Us
frequencies” and/or “on DFS frequencies” for the following product.

If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please do not hesitate to contact
us.

Sincerely,

Meraki, Inc.




